Canyon Pines Newsletter

Volume I, Issue I May 2018

We have a new board of directors: Congratulations

Mike Williams – President 2018– 2020

Barbara "Babs" Cronin - Vice President 2017-2019

Steve Bremer -Treasurer 2017-2019

Ron Eckhardt – Secretary 2018– 2020

Andrea Ellington – Director 2017– 2019 Well we haven't had a newsletter in a while, so I'm going to give a try.

I thought that my first attempt at a newsletter should have some friendly reminders:

It's that time of year to trim back the old growth on your bushes so new ones can grow

Put some fertilizer on those dead spots of your lawn

Start pulling weeds before they get WAY out of control

Our homes have weathered numerous seasons, so take a look at: Replacing or mending your fences

Adding more DG

Covering up all those exposed irrigation lines

The sun dries them out and they start to crack

Touch up or paint your home

Remember that Tuesday is our garbage day and every other week is recycle

Your cans must be placed either behind your fence or in

your garage within 24 hours of pickup

If you have cardboard boxes, you need to break them down and place them in the recycle can, do not tie them together or leave them beside your can. Unless you have a yellow sticker on them-per Waste Management

If you post something on the mailbox clusters (which you shouldn't be-per the USPS) the posting MUST be dated or they will be removed and they need to be removed within 2 weeks of the posting date and please remove the tape. Last but not least- PLEASE be responsible pet owners and pick up your dog's poop and place it in the waste stations around the community.

So that's it for now. If you have any suggestions or comments, please feel free to email the management company at <u>canyonpines@associasn.com</u>.





